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Kaisun Energy official visit to the Chinese Embassy of Tajikistan 

Earlier this month, delegates of Kaisun Energy Group Limited including our Chairman Mr. Joseph Chan 

Nap Kee (Photo Left) made an official visit to the Chinese Embassy of Tajikistan as part of Kaisun 

Energy’s on site coal mines visit and the signing of the Letter of Intent with Xinjiang Coal Bureau in 

Tajikistan
1
. The meeting was joined by representatives from both Kaisun Energy and the Chinese 

Embassy of Tajikistan including Ambassador Fan Xian Rong (范先荣大使) (Photo Right).  

 

During the meeting (Photo), there were 

meaningful exchanges regarding the current 

Tajik national conditions and public sentiment 

and also Kaisun Energy’s role as a Chinese 

resource company operating in Tajikistan. As 

the cooperation and economic ties between the 

Shanghai Cooperation Organization (Includes 

China, Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Russia, 

Tajikistan and Uzbekistan) continues to grow
2
, 

Kaisun Energy believes that joint 

developmental efforts should not be limited on 

the national level but should also take place on 

the company level. Kaisun Energy hopes to participate and play a role in the economic development 

process in Tajikistan. All of the knowledge and insights that were gained during this Chinese Embassy 

visit will be valuable in Kaisun Energy’s future business strategy formulation. Kaisun Energy is confident 

that both parties can develop and maintain a strong relationship through frequent communications and 

interactions. We are looking forward to the continue guidance and support in the future from Ambassador 

Fan and the Chinese Embassy staff.  

 

 

1Please refer to company news dated 15 November 2011 on our website for further detail on the signing of the Letter of Intent 

2SCO economies keep growing despite global woes: communiqué: http://news.xinhuanet.com/english2010/china/2011-

11/08/c_122247831.htm 


